BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION LTD. (&%)

COLLAPSIBLE PILOT-CHUTES

There has been a report in the field that a collapsible pilot-chute with shock
cord squid line failed.

The shock cord broke above the stitching.

Anybody with a pilot-chute of this type of manufacture should immediately
check the squid line after each jump.
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